Stanton Environmental Stewardship Award 
Nomination Form


To honor “Uncle Johnny” Stanton, nature enthusiast and faculty member from 1864 to 1906, each spring Bates College and the Stanton Bird Club recognize both a graduating senior and a faculty or staff member for their dedication to environmental stewardship on campus. As did Stanton, award winners have put their commitment into practice, moving Bates toward being a more sustainable campus and inspiring others to be more environmentally conscious.


Nominator Name: 
Email:
Tele number: 


Nominee Name: 
Email:
Tele number: 


In what specific ways has the nominee demonstrated his or her commitment to environmental stewardship on campus? Which of the following apply to the individual:  innovative, pioneer, creative, visionary, persistent, dedicated?









[bookmark: _GoBack]In what ways has the nominee inspired others on campus to be better stewards? Summarize the nominee’s specific achievements including impact on the campus or community culture.












Save this completed form and email it to Julie Rosenbach at jrosenba@bates.edu with the subject line: Stanton Award nomination.
